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Since the late 1990's, IUPUI has made a commitment to developing and sustaining partnerships with
our neighbors just west of campus.  Through the Office of Neighborhood Partnerships (ONP), IUPUI
students, faculty, and staff work diligently  with non-profits, schools, and other strategic partners to
assist in enhancing the quality of life in the Near West and West Indianapolis. 

To learn more about ways in which you can engage with the Near West and West Indianapolis
neighborhoods, look to Neighborhood Partnership News in each Connections issue.   

Current community news and opportunities for partnerships will be highlighted.  Currently the Near
West neighborhood is looking for assistance with documenting their community's rich history via mini
presentations or brochures, digital stories, or documentary.  This would make a great service learning
or experiential learning project for students studying communication, public relations, or
anthropology, just to name a few!

The ONP staff looks forward to sharing more with you about our neighborhood partners and IUPUI
projects taking place on the Westside.

For inquiries, contact: 
Starla Officer
officers@iupui.edu
317-278-3475 
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